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Africa and being African.
Transitions to Alternative Vehicles and Fuels National
Research Council 2013-04-14 For a century, almost all
light-duty vehicles (LDVs) have been powered by internal
combustion engines operating on petroleum fuels. Energy
security concerns about petroleum imports and the effect
of greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions on global climate are
driving interest in alternatives. Transitions to
Alternative Vehicles and Fuels assesses the potential
for reducing petroleum consumption and GHG emissions by
80 percent across the U.S. LDV fleet by 2050, relative
to 2005. This report examines the current capability and
estimated future performance and costs for each vehicle
type and non-petroleum-based fuel technology as options
that could significantly contribute to these goals. By
analyzing scenarios that combine various fuel and
vehicle pathways, the report also identifies barriers to

The Invention of Africa: Gnosis, Philosophy, and the
Order of Knowledge Vy Mudimbe 2020-01-21 "...
groundbreaking... clear, straightforward, and
economical.... seminal... " ―American Anthropologist
"This is a challenging book... a remarkable contribution
to African intellectual history." ―International Journal
of African Historical Studies "Mudimbe’s description of
the struggles over Africa’s self-invention are vivid and
rewarding. From Blyden to Sartre, Temples to Senghor,
Mudimbe provides a bold and versatile resume of Africa’s
literary inventors." ―Village Voice Literary Supplement
"... a landmark achievement in African studies."
―Journal of Religion in Africa In this unique and
provocative book, Zairean philosopher and writer V. Y.
Mudimbe addresses the multiple scholarly discourses that
exist―African and non-African―concerning the meaning of
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implementation of these technologies and suggests
policies to achieve the desired reductions. Several
scenarios are promising, but strong, and effective
policies such as research and development, subsidies,
energy taxes, or regulations will be necessary to
overcome barriers, such as cost and consumer choice.
Transportation Energy Data Book 1994
Automotive Technology: A Systems Approach Jack Erjavec
2009-01-13 AUTOMOTIVE TECHNOLOGY: A SYSTEMS APPROACH,
5th Edition remains the leading authority on automotive
theory, service and repair procedures. The new edition
has been updated to include coverage of hybrid vehicles
throughout the text, new content on electronic automatic
transmissions, preventive maintenance, and many other
topics that reflect the most recent changes in the
industry. Chapters cover the theory, diagnosis and
service of all system areas for automobiles and light
trucks, and the content closely adheres to the 2008
NATEF Automobile Program Standards. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Engine Lubrication 1985-01-01
Lemon-Aid Used Cars and Trucks 2011-2012 Phil Edmonston
2011-04-25 A guide to buying a used car or minivan
features information on the strengths and weaknesses of
each model, a safety summary, recalls, warranties, and
service tips.
Medieval Communities and the Mad Aleksandra Pfau
2018-02-15 In medieval France, the collaboration between
local communities and greater authorities grants us
unusual insight into the period's concept of madness.
The mentally ill posed a unique challenge to the law,
and, by examining how subjects and officials worked
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together to define and contain mad individuals, this
book analyses the development of that law and the
interaction between local and regional communities. The
author argues that this struggle often strengthened
communities and proto-national identities.
Gallucci's Commentary on Dürer's 'Four Books on Human
Proportion' James Hutson 2020-10-09 In 1591, Giovanni
Paolo Gallucci published his Della simmetria dei corpi
humani, an Italian translation of Albrecht Dürer's Four
Books on Human Proportion. While Dürer's treatise had
been translated earlier in the sixteenth-century into
French and Latin, it was Gallucci's Italian translation
that endured in popularity as the most cited version of
the text in later Baroque treatises, covering topics
that were seen as central to arts education,
connoisseurship, patronage, and the wider appreciation
of the studia humanitatis in general.The text centres on
the relationships between beauty and proportion,
macrocosm and microcosm: relationships that were not
only essential to the visual arts in the early modern
era, but that cut across a range of disciplines - music,
physiognomics and humoral readings, astronomy, astrology
and cosmology, theology and philosophy, even mnemonics
and poetry. In his version of the text, Gallucci
expanded the educational potential of the treatise by
adding a Preface, a Life of Dürer, and a Fifth Book
providing a philosophical framework within which to
interpret Dürer's previous sections.This translation is
the first to make these original contributions by
Gallucci accessible to an English-speaking audience.
Gallucci's contributions illuminate the significance of
symmetry and proportion in the contemporary education of
the early modern era, informing our understanding of the
intellectual history of this period, and the development
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of art theory and criticism. This is a valuable resource
to early modern scholars and students alike, especially
those specialising in history of art, philosophy,
history of science, and poetry. This work was published
by Saint Philip Street Press pursuant to a Creative
Commons license permitting commercial use. All rights
not granted by the work's license are retained by the
author or authors.
Auto Repair For Dummies Deanna Sclar 2019-01-07 Auto
Repair For Dummies, 2nd Edition (9781119543619) was
previously published as Auto Repair For Dummies, 2nd
Edition (9780764599026). While this version features a
new Dummies cover and design, the content is the same as
the prior release and should not be considered a new or
updated product. The top-selling auto repair guide-400,000 copies sold--now extensively reorganized and
updated Forty-eight percent of U.S. households perform
at least some automobile maintenance on their own, with
women now accounting for one third of this $34 billion
automotive do-it-yourself market. For new or would-be
do-it-yourself mechanics, this illustrated how-to guide
has long been a must and now it's even better. A
complete reorganization now puts relevant repair and
maintenance information directly after each automotive
system overview, making it much easier to find hands-on
fix-it instructions. Author Deanna Sclar has updated
systems and repair information throughout, eliminating
discussions of carburetors and adding coverage of hybrid
and alternative fuel vehicles. She's also revised
schedules for tune-ups and oil changes, included driving
tips that can save on maintenance and repair costs, and
added new advice on troubleshooting problems and
determining when to call in a professional mechanic. For
anyone who wants to save money on car repairs and
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maintenance, this book is the place to start. Deanna
Sclar (Long Beach, CA), an acclaimed auto repair expert
and consumer advocate, has contributed to the Los
Angeles Times and has been interviewed on the Today
show, NBC Nightly News, and other television programs.
PS Reference Handbook Ncees 2013-04
American Multinationals and Japan Mark Mason 2020-03-23
"This pioneering study of United States direct
investment in Japan will interest academic specialists,
business managers, and government policymakers in
America, Japan, and elsewhere. Drawing on rich
historical materials from both sides of the Pacific,
including corporate records and government documents
never before made public, Mason examines the development
of both Japanese policy towards foreign investment and
the strategic responses of American corporations. This
history is related in part through original case studies
of Coca-Cola, Dow Chemical, Ford, General Motors,
International Business Machines, Motorola, Otis
Elevator, Texas Instruments, Western Electric, and
Victor Talking Machine.The book seeks to explain why s
little foreign direct investment has entered modern
Japan. In contrast to the widely held view that
emphasizes an alleged lack of effort on the part of
foreign corporations, this study finds that Japanese
restrictions merit greater attention. Many analysts of
the modern Japanese political economy identify the
Japanese government as the key actor in initiating such
restrictions. Mason finds that the influence of Japanese
business has often proved more potent than these
analysts suggest. This book offers fresh insights into
both the operation of the modern Japanese political
economy and of its relations with the world economy."
Mmucc Guideline National Highway Traffic Safety
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Administration 2013-09-21 MMUCC s a guideline that
presents a model minimum set of uniform variables or
data elements for describing a motor vehicle traffic
crash. The use of MMUCC data elements will generate data
that can be employed to make more informed decisions
which will lead to improvements in safety and at the
national, State and local levels.
The Pontiac Solstice Book Gary L. Witzenburg 2006-10-01
The Pontiac Solstice Book traces this remarkable new
roadster from beginning to end - conception through
development and on into production. This panoramic,
oversized (9x12 inches) hardcover books eight chapters,
130 pages and 192 color pictures highlight the GM
designers, engineers and managers who transformed Bob
Lutzs idea into reality in a record 27 months. The book
goes into extensive detail about the turbocharged GXP,
V8 conversions, the Solstice as race car, manufacturing
processes and what's available in the way of accessories
and options. The books author is engineer/racer/writer
Gary Witzenburg. Bob Lutz, GM's global vice chairman,
contributed the foreword.If ever you've lusted after a
true American sports car and one of Detroit's greater
performance bargains, the Solstice is it. Heres a car
thats a pleasure to look at and a kick to drive. Read
all about it in The Pontiac Solstice Book.
Honda Accord 1994-1997 John Haynes 1999-01-07 There is a
Haynes manual for most popular domestic and import cars,
trucks, and motorcycles. By conducting complete teardowns and rebuilds, the Haynes staff has discovered all
the problems owners will find in rebuilding or repairing
their vehicle. Documenting the process in hundreds of
illustrations and clear step-by-step instructions makes
every expert tip easy to follow. From simple maintenance
to trouble-shooting and complete engine rebuilds, it's
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easy with Haynes.
ERP: Making It Happen Thomas F. Wallace 2002-07-15
Follow the "Proven Path" to successful implementation
ofenterprise resource planning Effective forecasting,
planning, and scheduling is fundamentalto productivityand ERP is a fundamental way to achieve it.Properly
implementing ERP will give you a competitive advantage
andhelp you run your business more effectively,
efficiently, andresponsively. This guide is structured
to support all the peopleinvolved in ERP implementationfrom the CEO and others in theexecutive suite to the
people doing the detailed implementationwork in sales,
marketing, manufacturing, purchasing, logistics,finance,
and elsewhere. This book is not primarily about
computers and software. Rather,its focus is on peopleand how to provide them with superiordecision-making
processes for customer order fulfillment, supplychain
management, financial planning, e-commerce, asset
management,and more. This comprehensive guide can be
used as a selectivereference for those, like top
management, who need only specificpieces of information,
or as a virtual checklist for those who canuse detailed
guidance every step of the way.
Mitsubishi L300 Express 2007
An Innocent Abroad J. Hillis Miller 2015-11-30 Since
1988, J. Hillis Miller has traveled to China to lecture
on literary theory, especially the role of globalization
in literary theory. Over time, he has assisted in the
development of distinctively Chinese forms of literary
theory, Comparative Literature, and World Literature.
The fifteen lectures gathered in An Innocent Abroad span
both time and geographic location, reflecting his work
at universities across China for more than twenty-five
years. More important, they reflect the evolution of
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Miller’s thinking and of the lectures’ contexts in China
as these have markedly changed over the years,
especially on either side of Tiananmen Square and in
light of China’s economic growth and technological
change. A foreword by the leading theorist Fredric
Jameson provides additional context.
Area-Wide Management of Fruit Fly Pests Diana PerezStaples 2019-11-22 Fruit fly (Diptera: Tephritidae)
pests have a profound impact on horticultural production
and economy of many countries. It is fundamental to
understand their biology and evaluate methods for their
suppression, containment, or eradication. Area-Wide
Management of Fruit Fly Pests comprises contributions
from scientists from around the world on several species
of tephritids working on diverse subjects with a focus
on area-wide management of these pests. The first three
sections of the book explore aspects of the biology,
ecology, physiology, behavior, taxonomy, and morphology
of fruit flies. The next two sections provide evidence
on the efficacy of attractants, risk assessment,
quarantine, and post-harvest control methods. The fifth
and sixth sections examine biological control methods
such as the Sterile Insect Technique and the use of
natural enemies of fruit flies. The seventh section
focuses on area-wide integrated pest management and
action programs. Finally, the eighth section examines
social, economic, and policy issues of action programs
aimed at involving the wider community in the control of
these pests and facilitate the development of control
programs. Features: Presents information on the biology
of tephritid flies. Provides knowledge on the use of
natural enemies of fruit flies for their biological
control. Includes research results on models and diets
used for the Sterile Insect Technique. Reports
2005-saturn-vue-manual-transmission-fluid

developments on the chemical ecology of fruit flies that
contribute to make control methods more specific and
efficient. Reviews subjects such as Holistic Pest
Management and Area-Wide Management Programs including
social, economic, and policy issues in various
countries. The Open Access version of this book,
available at
https://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/9780429355738, has
been made available under a Creative Commons
Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license.
CGEIT Review Manual 2014 Isaca 2014
Imagining Contagion in Early Modern Europe Claire L.
Carlin 2005-10-14 The ideological underpinnings of early
modern theories of contagion are dissected in this
volume by an integrated team of literary scholars,
cultural historians, historians of medicine and art
historians. Even today, the spread of disease inspires
moralizing discourse and the ostracism of groups thought
responsible for contagion; the fear of illness and the
desire to make sense of it are demonstrated in the
current preoccupation with HIV, SARS, 'mad cow' disease,
West Nile virus and avian flu, to cite but a few
contemporary examples. Imagining Contagion in Early
Modern Europe explores the nature of understanding when
humanity is faced with threats to its well-being, if not
to its very survival.
Monitoring in Anesthesia and Perioperative Care David L.
Reich 2011-08-08 Monitoring in Anesthesia and
Perioperative Care is a practical and comprehensive
resource documenting the current art and science of
perioperative patient monitoring, addressing the
systems-based practice issues that drive the highly
regulated health care industry of the early twenty-first
century. Initial chapters cover the history, medicolegal
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implications, validity of measurement and education
issues relating to monitoring. The core of the book
addresses the many monitoring modalities, with the
majority of the chapters organized in a systematic
fashion to describe technical concepts, parameters
monitored, evidence of utility complications,
credentialing and monitoring standards, and practice
guidelines. Describing each device, technique and
principle of clinical monitoring in an accessible style,
Monitoring in Anesthesia and Perioperative Care is full
of invaluable advice from the leading experts in the
field, making it an essential tool for every
anesthesiologist.
Plato Arabus Plato 1943
Mapping Intermediality in Performance Sarah Bay-Cheng
2010 This insightful book explores the relationship
between theater and digital culture. The authors show
that the marriage of traditional performance with new
technologies leads to an upheaval of the implicit “live”
quality of theatre by introducing media interfaces and
Internet protocols, all the while blurring the barriers
between theater-makers and their audience.
The Complete Trailer Sailor: How to Buy, Equip, and
Handle Small Cruising Sailboats Brian Gilbert 2007-06-22
A soup-to-nuts introduction to small, economical sailing
craft Trailer sailers--the smallest, most economical
sailboats with sleeping accommodations--are a popular
platform for learning the basics of sailing and are
often considered to be the entry level to cruising under
sail. Author Brian Gilbert shows how trailer sailers can
be the ideal craft for a lifetime of enjoyment,
including serious, long-distance cruising. This book
covers all the bases, including how to inspect, buy, and
equip a boat; how to trailer, sail, navigate, and cruise
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in small boats; how to use communications and navigation
equipment; and more.
A Parallel Postsecondary Universe Clifford Adelman 2000
This report describes a new system of credentialing that
has arisen in the information technology and
telecommunications industries over the past decade. It
compares this system to traditional higher education,
identifying both similarities and dissimilarities, and
points to some cases in which the two interact.... The
summary section of this report emphasizes the major
themes of the certification system and its relationship
to higher education: 1. The system is global and
operates in many languages. 2. The student, not the
institution, is at the center of the system. 3. The
system has brought competency-based education and
performance assessment to a status they have never
enjoyed within traditional higher education. 4.
Certification replace neither experience nor degrees,
and the IT system does not pretend to be higher
education. the summary also indicates the critical need
for more information on certification candidates and
providers of course work, since the new system is now
large enough to play a role in state and national
planning for postsecondary education. (HoF/text
adopted).
Lemon-Aid Used Cars and Trucks 2010-2011 Phil Edmonston
2010-05-11 Lemon-Aid Used Cars and Trucks 20102011 shows
buyers how to pick the cheapest and most reliable
vehicles from the past 30 years of production. This book
offers an exposf gas consumption lies, a do-it-yourself
service manual, an archive of service bulletins granting
free repairs, and more.
Fruit Fly Pests Bruce A. McPheron 2020-03-10 A book of
national and international importance, Fruit Fly Pests
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is an exhaustive compendium of information (with data
provided by more than 100 contributors) that will appeal
to a wide variety of readers. With huge losses
experienced annually from fruit fly devastation,
information on these high-profile insects is important
to commercial fruit and vegetable growers, marketing
exporters, government regulatory agencies, and the
scientific community. Fruit flies impose a considerable
resource tax, and the ones who suffer range from
shippers to end users. The demand for world-wide plant
protection requires up-to-date research information.
This book meets that need. This book contains the
proceedings from the most recent International Symposium
on Fruit Flies of Economic Importance. Here you will
find the major presentations given at the symposium,
with an added feature - overviews from experts on topics
not covered directly by participants in the symposium,
filling in gaps in the current literature. The resulting
publication is the most up-to-date and readable text to
be found anywhere on the subject of tephritids.
The Handbook of Lithium-Ion Battery Pack Design John T
Warner 2015-05-23 The Handbook of Lithium-Ion Battery
Pack Design: Chemistry, Components, Types and
Terminology offers to the reader a clear and concise
explanation of how Li-ion batteries are designed from
the perspective of a manager, sales person, product
manager or entry level engineer who is not already an
expert in Li-ion battery design. It will offer a
layman’s explanation of the history of vehicle
electrification, what the various terminology means, and
how to do some simple calculations that can be used in
determining basic battery sizing, capacity, voltage and
energy. By the end of this book the reader has a solid
understanding of all of the terminology around Li-ion
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batteries and is able to do some simple battery
calculations. The book is immensely useful to beginning
and experienced engineer alike who are moving into the
battery field. Li-ion batteries are one of the most
unique systems in automobiles today in that they combine
multiple engineering disciplines, yet most engineering
programs focus on only a single engineering field. This
book provides you with a reference to the history,
terminology and design criteria needed to understand the
Li-ion battery and to successfully lay out a new battery
concept. Whether you are an electrical engineer, a
mechanical engineer or a chemist this book helps you
better appreciate the inter-relationships between the
various battery engineering fields that are required to
understand the battery as an Energy Storage System.
Offers an easy explanation of battery terminology and
enables better understanding of batteries, their
components and the market place. Demonstrates simple
battery scaling calculations in an easy to understand
description of the formulas Describes clearly the
various components of a Li-ion battery and their
importance Explains the differences between various Liion cell types and chemistries and enables the
determination which chemistry and cell type is
appropriate for which application Outlines the
differences between battery types, e.g., power vs energy
battery Presents graphically different vehicle
configurations: BEV, PHEV, HEV Includes brief history of
vehicle electrification and its future
Biographical Dictionary of the History of Technology
Lance Day 2002-09-11 This Biographical Dictionary seeks
to put the world of technology in the context of those
who have made the most important contribution to it. For
the first time information has been gathered on the
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people who have made the most significant advances in
technology. From ancient times to the present day, the
major inventors, discoverers and entrepreneurs from
around the world are profiled, and their contribution to
society explained and assessed. Structure The Dictionary
presents descriptive and analytical biographies of its
subjects in alphabetical order for ease of reference.
Each entry provides detailed information on the
individual's life, work and relevance to their
particular field. * in the first part of the entry, the
information will include the dates and places of the
subject's birth and death, together with their
nationality and their field of activity * in the main
body of the entry there follows an account of their
principal achievements and their significance in the
history of technology, along with full details of
appointments and honours * finally an annotated
bibliography will direct the reader to the subject's
principal writings and publications and to the most
important secondary works which the reader can consult
for further information. Special Features: * The first
work in existence to examine technologists in detail *
Contains over 1,500 entries giving detailed information
* Extensive cross-references enable the reader to
compare subjects and build up a picture of technological
advance^ * Figures drawn from fields such as
Aeronautics, Telecommunications, Architecture,
Photography and Textiles
Writing Beyond Pen and Parchment Ricarda Wagner
2019-10-21 What can stories of magical engraved rings or
prophetic inscriptions on walls tell us about how
writing was perceived before print transformed the
world? Writing beyond Pen and Parchment introduces
readers to a Middle Ages where writing is not confined
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to manuscripts but is inscribed in the broader material
world, in textiles and tombs, on weapons or human skin.
Drawing on the work done at the Collaborative Research
Centre “Material Text Cultures,” (SFB 933) this volume
presents a comparative overview of how and where textbearing artefacts appear in medieval German, Old Norse,
British, French, Italian and Iberian literary
traditions, and also traces the paths inscribed objects
chart across multiple linguistic and cultural
traditions. The volume’s focus on the raw materials and
practices that shaped artefacts both mundane or
fantastical in medieval narratives offers a fresh
perspective on the medieval world that takes seriously
the vibrancy of matter as a vital aspect of textual
culture often overlooked.
Electric and Hybrid Cars Curtis D. Anderson 2010-03-30
This illustrated history chronicles electric and hybrid
cars from the late 19th century to today’s fuel cell and
plug-in automobiles. It describes the politics,
technology, marketing strategies, and environmental
issues that have impacted electric and hybrid cars’
research and development. The important marketing shift
from a “woman’s car” to “going green” is discussed.
Milestone projects and technologies such as early
batteries, hydrogen and bio-mass fuel cells, the upsurge
of hybrid vehicles, and the various regulations and
market forces that have shaped the industry are also
covered.
Automotive News 2002
Earth Day Melissa Ferguson 2021 Earth Day celebrates our
beautiful planet and calls us to act on its behalf. Some
people spend the day planting flowers or trees. Others
organize neighborhood clean-ups, go on nature walks, or
make recycled crafts. Readers will discover how a shared
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holiday can have multiple traditions and be celebrated
in all sorts of ways.
Manual of Home Health Nursing Procedures Robyn Rice 2000
CD-ROM contains full text for all the procedures
available in the manual. Files are provided both as
fully formatted Word 6.0 (.doc) documents and as textonly documents (.txt).
The Peanut Butter Fish Scott Anderson 2014-08-22 Peanut
Butter is a sad little fish. His best friend, Honey,
just moved away. The two friends were perfect together,
just like a peanut butter and honey sandwich. Now Honey
is gone, and Peanut Butter needs a new friend-but how
will he find one? Peanut Butter sets out on a thrilling
adventure deep in the ocean to find a new best friend.
He starts his journey by seeking out only the most
beautiful fish in the sea and rejecting all others.
Along the way, he encounters colorful characters like
sharks, an angelfish, a moon snail, and many more.
Peanut Butter soon realizes that if he wants real
friendship, he'll have to look deeper and discover the
beauty within other fish. If he can do that, perhaps
he'll finally find the perfect friend. Join Peanut
Butter on his big adventure, and share in the discovery
of a vibrant undersea community. More importantly, swim
along with him as he learns about the importance of true
friendship.
The Everything Car Care Book Mike Florence 2002 From
fixing a flat tire to changing the oil, a guide to home
car care provides easy-to-follow instructions for
monitoring brakes, checking fluids, adjusting
headlights, troubleshooting major problems, and other
tasks.
Hybrid Electric Vehicles Chris Mi 2017-11-29 The latest
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developments in the field of hybrid electric vehicles
Hybrid Electric Vehicles provides an introduction to
hybrid vehicles, which include purely electric, hybrid
electric, hybrid hydraulic, fuel cell vehicles, plug-in
hybrid electric, and off-road hybrid vehicular systems.
It focuses on the power and propulsion systems for these
vehicles, including issues related to power and energy
management. Other topics covered include hybrid vs. pure
electric, HEV system architecture (including plug-in &
charging control and hydraulic), off-road and other
industrial utility vehicles, safety and EMC, storage
technologies, vehicular power and energy management,
diagnostics and prognostics, and electromechanical
vibration issues. Hybrid Electric Vehicles, Second
Edition is a comprehensively updated new edition with
four new chapters covering recent advances in hybrid
vehicle technology. New areas covered include battery
modelling, charger design, and wireless charging.
Substantial details have also been included on the
architecture of hybrid excavators in the chapter related
to special hybrid vehicles. Also included is a chapter
providing an overview of hybrid vehicle technology,
which offers a perspective on the current debate on
sustainability and the environmental impact of hybrid
and electric vehicle technology. Completely updated with
new chapters Covers recent developments, breakthroughs,
and technologies, including new drive topologies
Explains HEV fundamentals and applications Offers a
holistic perspective on vehicle electrification Hybrid
Electric Vehicles: Principles and Applications with
Practical Perspectives, Second Edition is a great
resource for researchers and practitioners in the
automotive industry, as well as for graduate students in
automotive engineering.
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